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A really busy end to the half term with lots going on in school. | have been really pleased
this week to see some of the children really growing in confidence with their work. .
Children have been to see me with excellent examples of their hard work in lots of Upcoming Events
different areas of the curriculum and shown great pride in their achievements.

This week in school

Acorns have been continuing to work on their robots reading Harry and the Robot. Parents evenings
Nursery have had an amazing time celebrating Kippers Birthday and finding out about Tuesday 4t and
numbers. Reception have continued to build up their PE skills with their daily mile. They Wednesday 5th
have also enjoyed their book Slug in love. Year one have focused on poetry and have March

been acting out their poems. Year 2 have started their new DT topic on sewing and have
been learning how to do a running stitch. Year 3 have been improving their throwing and
catching skills and have written question and answer poems. Year 4 have started their
netball topic in PE which has focused on different throws and improving catching. They World Book Day
have also begun to focus on fractions in math’s. Year 5 have been writing adverts to sell Roald Dahl
the house based on their book. Year 6 have completed their practice tests and have

finished writing their book review of Holes. Themed

Year 6 Girls Football

After successfully winning the first football tournament, the girls football team from year
six attended the next stage of the competition playing teams from around the area. They
did very well, played 10 games and finished in 5% place, well done!

Thursday 6t March

School Therapy Dogs

The sign-up permission to work with the school’s therapy dogs will close on Monday 3™
March so if you would like your child to be part of this please ensure you have done this.
After this date any changes will need to be made directly with the school office.

Parents Evening

The school cloud booking system has now closed, if you have not got an appointment and
would like one please email Julie.brown@prestonprimary.co.uk and we will see what
availability is left.

| hope you have a great half term and that the children come back refreshed and
raring to go for the next half term ahead.

Mr Sanderson
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